

17th May 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our support for students in the run up to the exam season there are a series of revision sessions being provided by different subject areas during the May Half Term holidays. Please find attached a timetable of the sessions including timings, members of staff and venue.

Please note that students attending sessions will need to arrive promptly for the start of the sessions and sign in before waiting in the main hall to be collected by the members of staff. The signing in book will be located in the foyer outside the staff room.

For sessions that run over lunch time we'd encourage students to bring a packed lunch as food will not be provided in school.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries about the sessions.

Yours faithfully

Martin Dawson

Martin Dawson

Assistant Head of School - Achievement





